22nd March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Weekly Newsletter

Class Attendance Award for week ending 15 th March 2019			
		Attendance	Minutes Late
First	Year 5	100	10
Second	Year 4	97.1%	20
Third	Year 6	97.1%	105
Fourth	Year 2	96.6%	25
Fifth	Year 3	96%	10
Sixth	Reception	91.8%	140
Seventh	Year 1	88.2%	40

Easter Raffle

Thank you for all your donations for our Easter Raffle. Tickets are available for 50p a strip from the school office.



Name the Bear Competition

There is only one week left to name the bear. Please remember to bring in your £1.00 and take it to the Year 3 classroom where you can choose the name that you think best suits our sad, nameless, bear.



SEND Carer's Forum

Please find attached to this letter some launch dates for the new Halton SEND Carer's Forum. If you would like to attend any of these, please note that places are limited and you must book.

Menu

A new menu has been sent home this week. This menu will start after the Easter Holidays and continue until the October half term. Please go through this menu with your child each day and help them make their dinner choice. This menu can also be found on our website.

Celebration Assembly

There is no Celebration Assembly next week.

Easter Holidays

We break up for Easter on Friday 29th March at 1.30pm. May I take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful Easter holiday. We return to school on Monday 15th April.

Thank you for all your support.

P. Nenman

Kind regards

Miss P Newman Headteacher



Launch Events

Come and join us at one of our three launch events.

Your voice counts - have your say on Special Educational Needs
and or Disabilities in Halton

Monday 25th March 2019 – 10.00am – 11.30 am @ Macy's Café, Grangeway Youth and Community Centre, Grangeway, Runcorn WA7 5HA Tea & bacon rolls provided and alternative therapies by Recharge Restore



Monday 25th March 2019 – 1pm – 2.30pm

@ Upton Community Centre, Hough Green Road,
 Widnes, WA8 4PF
 Tea & cakes provided and alternative therapies
 by Recharge and Restore



Thursday 28th March 2019 – 7pm – 8.30pm

@ Halton Speak Out, Higher House, Brookvale Community
 Centre, Runcorn, WA7 6PE
 Tea and cakes provided and nails by Sam

Child care available at all three events from The Play Council (DBS Checked)

Come and learn more about us and treat yourself at the same

We are a voice to inform service providers of the needs of disabled children and their families.

We facilitate two-way communications between parent/carers and services used by children with special educational needs and or disabilities, young people and their families in Halton.

We will work to provide feedback on services, offer constructive challenge to current services.

Talk by Riverside College on Supported Internships at our 1pm session on 25th March and at our 7pm session on Thursday 28th March.

Places are limited. To book please telephone Lynne Hall on 01928 713877 or email

lynne.haltoncarersforum@gmail.com